David Y. Napier

1548 E Main Street, Ste B
Richmond, VA 23219
July 10, 2017

Mr. Matthew Ebinger

City of Richmond

Department of Planning and Development Review
Land Use Administration Division, Room 511
City Hall, 900 E Broad Street

Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Mr. Matthew Ebinger:

The SBNA fully supports the rezoning of 2213 East Franklin Street from M1 to B5. The
BS5 zoning is recommended for Shockoe and the project is another great addition to
Shockoe Bottom.

Please feel free to contact me if needed.

Sincerely,

David Y. Napier
President, Shockoe Bottom Neighborhood Association

mobile: 804.400.8871

email: dynfood@aol.com



